
 

 
9 November 2017 
 
 
RE: ICANN 60th International Public Meeting  
 
 
Mr. Abdulrahman Almarzouqi 
Director, Internet Advancement 
Telecommunications Regulatory Authority 
The United Arab Emirates 
 
 
Dear Mr. Abdulrahman Almarzouqi, 
 
On behalf of the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN), I would like to 
thank you and your colleagues at the Telecommunications Regulatory Authority (TRA) for your 
hard work and the wonderful organization of ICANN’s 60th public meeting, which was hosted in 
the beautiful city of Abu Dhabi.  
 
The meeting attracted more than 1,900 attendees from over 100 countries, and 325 public 
sessions were held. It was a very smooth meeting, thanks to you and your team for assisting 
with every possible aspect from outreach all the way to assisting with entry visas to the UAE. 
 
The support and the generosity of the TRA is not new to us at ICANN as the TRA has hosted 
several ICANN related events in the past. We were very pleased to see the first ICANN public 
meeting in the Gulf region take place in Abu Dhabi, and we hope to return back. 
 
I look forward to continuing to work with you and the TRA. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Göran Marby 
President and CEO 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 


